
 

February 2018 

 

Wetton Hills Consultation 

 

A six week public consultation has now commenced on a proposal to 
make a traffic regulation order to permanently prohibit motor 

vehicles from the route at Wetton Hills. 

The consultation runs until 5pm on Friday 6 April 2018. Visit 
www.peakdistrict.gov.uk/consultations to view details of the 

proposal and to submit your views. Alternatively please call in to our 
offices or send your comments in writing to: Rights of Way at Aldern 

House, Baslow Road, Bakewell DE45 1AE. 

 

Green Lanes Actions 

We will be reporting to Members at the March meeting of the 

Authority's Audit, Resource and Performance Committee on progress 
and actions for green lanes for the year ahead. The meeting on 2 

March 2018 will be held at our offices at Aldern House, Bakewell. 

Reports can be viewed at www.democracy.peakdistrict.gov.uk and 
you can listen to the meeting live and following the meeting using 

http://www.peakdistrict.gov.uk/consultations
http://www.democracy.peakdistrict.gov.uk/


the audio link provided. 

 

Bemrose Trial at Washgate 

The Bemrose motorcycle trial takes place in the south-west of the 

Peak and is now in its 89th year. It is due to take place on 25 March 
2017. Part of the route takes the entrants along Washgate near 
Hollinsclough where the Authority made a Traffic Regulation Order 

last year. We are working with the organisers to ensure that impacts 
are reduced and controlled and which will include site notices and 

marshals. 

 

 

Conksbury Bridge 

The road at Conksbury Bridge is one of the Peak's quiet lanes 
leading to the River Lathkill available for everyone to enjoy. 

However it hasn’t been quite as accessible as it should be because 
the surrounding vegetation has been encroaching on to the path. 

This has now been carefully removed by Peak Park Conservation 
Volunteers. 



 

This film helps to explain why paths like this are so important for 
everyone. Not all paths are suitable for disabled access but 
sometimes it is possible for us to make a difference and make sure 

that we maintain that. 

 

Silence at Silence Mine 

We have made a temporary closure of the open access land at 
Silence and Old Grove Mines near Great Hucklow for your safety 
whilst further investigations and works are carried out. Please help 

protect yourselves by not going beyond the path leading to the 
building remains and interpretation panels. We hope it's not too long 

before you can enjoy the sound of silence here again. 

http://www.peakdistrict.gov.uk/visiting/accessible-places-to-visit/access-peak/lathkill-dale


 

 

Guess the Grid Reference 

Where was this view taken? Sorry no prizes, only a warm glow of 
satisfaction to those who get it right and the chance of finding a new 

walk on the wild side. 



 

Please share this newsletter with others who you think may be interested. 

If you'd like to be added to the mailing list please email your contact details to 

sue.smith@peakdistrict.gov.uk or telephone 01629 816295. 
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